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Comments: To whom it may concern,

   Please reconsider the clear cutting planned for telephone gap. It is important to protect natural habitat for

endangered species as well as to preserve the beautiful old growth forests that are becoming much harder to

come by. Logging is not the answer, the habitat and the environments that will be destroyed are not worth the

negligible value in lumber. Please do not let this go forward- it is irreversible and would take lifetimes to regrow,

and certain species may never bounce back after such destruction. 

    Thank you for your consideration. 


